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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 29/02/2024.

The Board decided to defer this case and considered that:

• There is no need for the responses received to be circulated further.

• The file should be returned to the Inspector and an addendum report sought

on the responses received following issue of the Section 137 notice.

Please return to the Board once an addendum report has been prepared.

Board Member: Date 01 /03/2024

Martina Hennessy
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